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Good day!

On behalf of the Biodiversity Conservation Society of the Philippines, we are warmly inviting you to join us in the City
of Sorsogon from August 22 to 25 for the 31st Annual Philippine Biodiversity Symposium. This year's symposium,
co-hosted by the Energy Development Corporation, will have the theme, "Priority Conservation Actions to Sustain
Philippine Biodiversity." May we request for the attached formal invitation to be disseminated to DENR-BMB's various
divisions and offices? Thank you, and we hope to see you later this year!

The 31st Philippine Biodiversity Symposium Organizing Team
Biodiversity Conservation Society of the Philippines
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